
   
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

TO: TC Soccer families 
 
FROM: Ben Kriszyk, 1st XI Soccer Manager 

 
SUBJECT: 2024 Soccer Presentation Dinner 

DATE: 16 July 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
To celebrate the conclusion of the 2024 PSA Soccer Season we will hold our Presentation 
Dinner on Friday, 9 August. I would like to take this opportunity to invite all Secondary 
School Trinity College soccer players and their families to join us for the evening.  
 
The evening consists of a buffet dinner whilst teams from Years 7-12 are presented to the 
community and players are recognised for their performance this season. We will also take 
an in-depth look at the 1st XI Season, and award player season honours. There will also 
be several raffles drawn throughout the evening. 
 
Event details 

• Date: Friday, 9 August 
• Times: 

o 6.15pm: guest arrival 
o 6.30pm: formalities commence promptly 
o 9.30pm: event concludes 

• Venue: Gibney Hall, Trinity College 
• Cost: $30 per person  (excl booking fee) 

o Note: ALL ATTENDEES must buy tickets to attend (soccer players, parents, 
and siblings). 

• Booking deadline: 5,00pm, Wednesday, 7 August 
o Note: NO DOOR TICKETS WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE 

• Buy tickets: https://events.humanitix.com/2024-tc-soccer-presentation-evening  
• Dress code: 

o Soccer player students: full Winter College uniform (with blazer) 
o Adults/other guests (including siblings): smart casual attire 

• Other information: 
o Soft drink and water provided to student tables. 

https://events.humanitix.com/2024-tc-soccer-presentation-evening


   
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dinner will be a full buffet including meat and pasta dishes as well as various salads. Gluten 
free/vegetarian options will be available but please your dietary requirements during the 
Humanitix booking process.  
 
Please email me directly if you have any questions: kriszyk.ben@trinity.wa.edu.au  
 
Raffle hamper donations 
I humbly request suitable items for gift hampers to be raffled on the night. Wine, sparkling, 
chocolates, memorabilia - anything goes! All profits will go to supporting future TC soccer 
stars. 
 
Please deliver any donations to Main Administration by 5.00pm on Wednesday, 7 August. 
Please label your donations ‘Soccer Presentation Night’, as there are multiple sporting 
events with donations at this time of year, so we need to know which event the items are 
being donated for. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ben Kriszyk 
1st XI Soccer Manager 
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